
THE PRESIDENT 
OFTHE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

Excellency, 

02 July, 2014 

On May 14tll last I addressed to you a letter informing of a change in the date of the 
Thematic Debate entitled: "Promotion of Investment in Africa and its catalytic role in 
achieving Africa's development objectives, including those of the New Partnership, 
particularly the eradication of poverty and the achievement of inclusive and sustained 
economic growth and development." The new date announced on that occasion was 17 
July, 2014. My purpose now is to draw this new date once again to your attention. 

This event, you will recall, is convened in accordance with operative paragraph 42 of 
resolution AJRES/67/294 and offers a unique opportunity for the General Assembly to 
deliberate and contribute innovative and constructive ideas on the promotion of 
investment in Africa. 

A Concept Note for this Thematic Debate is available on the website of the President of 
the General Assembly at : 
http://www.un.org/eniga/president/68/events/hltd julyl72014.shtml under the Calendar 
tab. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

All Permanent Representatives and 
Pennanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 

r Noel Sinclair 
Offi er-in-Charge 
OPGA 


